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WINDSOR PARK DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 

 

November 13, 2023 
City of Calgary 
Planning & Development 
Attn: Cameron Thompson 
Re: LOC2023-0251 
 

The Windsor Park Development Committee has been vocal in its preference for intensification to be 

focused on Neighbourhood Main Streets and Activity Areas and less on the core of the community.  

Overall this redesignation on 50th Ave is aligned with Windsor Park Development Committee's 

preference.   

However, we would like to raise one concern that is related to garbage bins.  We can’t see how the 

storage of waste and recycling bins that would be required for a development of this scale would fit within 

the area available. Furthermore, on pickup day there is insufficient space for the bins to be placed in the 

lane for city loading.  Where would they go other than in front of the garage doors or in front of the 

neighbour’s lane access.  That is unacceptable. 

Thank you for considering our input. 

 

Ken Young 

Windsor Park Development Committee 

 

 


